


EPA. is committed to working with [llinois EPA to ensure that any relief provided to NPDES
permittees is consistent with federal law. Under the approved NPDES program, Illinois EPA
must public notice and take comment on permit modifications as required by 40 C.F.R. §122.62.
To the extent required by federal law, Illinois EPA must submit to EPA for approval any
provisional variance that modifies water quality or technology standards.

If you have any questions, please contact Kevin Pierard, Chief of the NPDES Programs Branch
at (312) 886-4448.
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Sincerely yours,
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Tinka G. Hyde
Director, Water Division

cc: Mr Thomas Holbrook
Chairman, Illinois Pollution Control Board



